SENIOR CITIZENS COMMISSION

MEETING MINUTES
SEPTEMBER 20, 2010

A meeting of the Senior Citizens Commission was held September 20, 2010 at the Velasco Community House.

Attendees: Absent:

Mary Darnell

Beverly Garrison Dana Glenn

Dorothy Pirrung

Jim Pirrung

Carol Rangel

Mary Talbert

Jill Bradshaw

The meeting was called to order by Chairman, Mary Darnell.

The first order of business was the approval of the minutes for August 16, 2010, On motion by Mary Talbert,
seconded by Martha Sue Westbrook, the minutes for August 16" were approved.

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT: Mary Darnell passed out the calendar for 201 1. On motion by Martha Sue
Westbrook, seconded by Carol Rangel the calendar for 2011 was approved with cotrections.

THANKSGIVING LUNCHEON: Discussion was had regarding the annual luncheon for Thanksgiving. It was
decided to hold the luncheon on the 2°¢ Monday in November instead of the 3™ Monday since that would be
Thanksgiving week. On motion by Mary Talbert, seconded by Martha Sue Westbrook, this change was
approved. The Thanksgiving luncheon will be held on Monday, November 15 at the RiverPlace. Bids for
catering will be reviewed at the October meeting and final details will be discussed.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

ADVERTISING: No report

SPECIAL PROGRAMS: Suggestions were made for our next special program to be held in February. One
suggestion was to have a Master Gardner from Texas A&M extension in Angleton give a program on “container
pardens”. Mary Talbert will look into this and other ideas.

DAY TRIPS: Mary Damell will work on a trip in November to 0ld Town Spring for Christmas shopping. Also
she will investigate the possibility of going to Galveston in January (0 the Oak Ridge Boys performance at the
Grand on January 8",

BINGO: October will be the next Bingo event.

GAME DAY: Good turn out today for Game Day. Everyone seemed to enjoy it.

FOOQOD: No report.

PHONE: No report.

There being so further business, the meeting was adjourned

Submitted by

Beverly Garrison - Secretary



